
 

 

6th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

LGBT+ Rainbow Dress Up Day 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Oswald Road is currently working towards achieving the 

Rainbow Flag Award. We had already started our journey before the pandemic and are now 

continuing to achieve this. We have recently achieved the ‘Skilled Teachers’ part of this award. 

This accreditation is a quality assurance framework for schools that gives them the tools to 

become more LGBT+ inclusive and in doing so, eradicate homophobic, biphobic and 

transphobic bullying.  

 

To celebrate this and to promote LGBT+ awareness, we will be holding a fundraiser and 

awareness day on Friday 17th February. On this day children are invited to come to school 

dressed in rainbow colours. Children will be discussing in class why we are dressed in rainbow 

colours. This will of course be age appropriate and in line with our PSHE curriculum. 

 

If you would like to make a donation to the charity FFLAG, you can do so by following this link 

https://www.fflag.org.uk/. This is a registered LGBT+ children’s charity. You are also welcome 

to make a donation through Parent Pay to help support us with purchasing LGBT+ resources.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Beech and Fiona Walker 

PSHE Leads 

https://www.fflag.org.uk/

